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Amendment No. 5 

Council Bill No. 63-2020 

Amendment Proposed by: Christiana Rigby and Liz Walsh 

Introduced: November 2, 2020 

Auditor: Edward Shulder 

 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

We do not anticipate that this amendment to Council Bill 63-2020 will impact County 

expenditures or revenues.  

 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to expand the prohibitions of Howard County employees, 

departments, and agents as they relate to inquiries into citizenship, nationality, and immigration 

status; to prohibit the gathering of information on citizenship or immigration status; and to 

prohibit expenditures of County resources for that purpose. 

 

Other Comments: 

None.  

 


